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Kansas Water Authority Approves 2019 Surplus Water Report 

Last week the Kansas Water Authority (KWA) met in Wichita for their
December meeting. The KWA received updates on water priorities in the state
but two main topics were the focus: 2019 Surplus Water Report and the Annual
Report to the Governor and Legislature.

The KWA received updates on vital water projects and issues in the state
including current interstate compacts, the Kansas Water Reservoir Protection
Initiative, Harmful Algal Blooms as well as the Water Technology Farms. The
KWA approved the 2019 Surplus Water Report, and agreed to allow the Kansas
Water Office to enter into Feasibility Cost Sharing Agreement with the U.S.
Army Corps of Engineers for the Kansas River Reservoirs Flood and Sediment
Study. The KWA approved the 2019 Annual Report to the Governor and
Legislature and they also heard a presentation regarding non-public household
water wells. The host was American AgCredit and the lunch was sponsored by
KITS and 96 Agri Sales.

The KWA is responsible for advising the Governor, Legislature and Director of
the Kansas Water Office on water policy issues. They also ensure that water
policies and programs address the needs of all Kansans as well as serve as
advisors of the Kansas Water Vision and Kansas Water Plan. The KWA was
established in 1981 and consists of 13 voting members who are appointed by the
Governor or Legislative leadership. State agency directors serve as ex-officio
members.

The next meeting will be in Topeka, Kansas in January. The KWA meetings are
throughout the year and for additional information and other upcoming
meetings, visit www.kwo.ks.gov.
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